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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Skillern, Sheryl <SSkillern@oaklandnet.com>
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 10:02 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: FW: 94th and International

Jerry, 
Please advise if you need be to send you copies of the environmental reports I have received for subject site.  Also can 
you add me to list of contacts for your  recommendations for remediation. 
Sincerely, 
Sheryl Skillern 
Hazardous Materials Inspector 
City of Oakland Fire Department 
(510) 238‐7253 
It is the mission of the Oakland Fire Prevention Bureau to protect all citizens within the City of Oakland from natural or man-
made hazards which may cause both injury and loss of property.  
This is accomplished by providing highly-trained professionals for education, oversight, and inspection of fire and 
environmental hazards throughout the City.  
 
 
From: Lauren Brewer [mailto:lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2015 8:56 AM 
To: Skillern, Sheryl 
Subject: 94th and International 
 
Hi Sheryl, 
 
Our environmental consultant has talked with Alameda County about the project and they have agreed to open a 
Voluntary Remedial Action case and provide oversight of the soils remediation.  I'm not sure where that leaves 
us with respect to your review and sign off but would like to discuss it with you as soon as possible. 
 
Are you available for a call some time today or tomorrow? 
 
Thank you, 
Lauren 
 
--  
Lauren Brewer 
lauren.a.brewer@gmail.com 
http://styleseer.blogspot.com 


